e Lower turnover rate with teachers
o Sisis very important to parents and would like to see it utilized more and be kept more
up to date, has improved but still have room for more improvement
Update: May 1-5 is Teacher Appreciation, group to help with appreciation lunches,
snacks, etc. /parent volunteers to assist Mr. Alderson
e Bathroom Doors — Have been put back on
e Student mentors, a+ tutoring at highschool Update: discussed with Mr. Alderson the possibility
of teachers identifying opportunities for students to help “tutor “ classmates in Advisory
periods
e Parent meeting attendance incentive Update: looking into doing a “door prize” type raffle at the
meetings to help increase meeting attendance
e All call was most effective communication
e More focused levels of learning, smaller groups Update: discussed with Mr. Alderson, it is
definitely an educational goal of the school to identify opportunities to address student’s
specific needs in more focused learning opportunities
e Update school webpage including activities, better PR for the school Update: Mr. Alderson to
work with the Activities Office to update activities/sports pages with current information
e “Activities Committee” developed to help in event planning for activties/sports to build school
spirit and community participation Update: Looking into getting involved in the Winfield
Run/Walk with Coach Presley to support Bright Futures, have a table at the race; Looking into a
Winfield Window Cling for our first fund raiser; Also considering a parent/teacher/student
volleyball night
e OQOverall culture of the school, need to work towards more inclusiveness and community
involvement
e Parent tutorials for Sis site, freshman parent orientation Update: We are planning to have a
“table” at back to school and freshman events, we will be working with Mr. Alderson for
appropriate content to help orientate parents/guardians
e Social media, facebook page, web page for Parentsdparents Update: Facebook page will be up
by next meeting in May

Next meeting will be Monday May 15 at 6:00p in the High School Commons
We will discuss items above and what is presented at the meeting on May 9 with Ms. Baker



